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Hello
I am a long time (24+ years) resident of kirribilli.

I support the difficult and important independent work of the AEC. I have a sentimental
attachment to North Sydney, but trust the good work of the AEC.

I see the effort to "save North Sydney" as at best a distraction of effort from the Kylie
Tink team. At worst it 1s verging on self interest and perhaps contrary to the values
espoused by Kylea when elected.

Kind regards
Marcus Elsum
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